Cross Creek HOA
May 17, 2018

The BOD's conducted a special meeting at the pool for a question and answer session
in reference to the voting on the (1) Covenants, Conditions and Restrictions (2) Bylaws
and (3) Articles of Incorporations. Approximately 45 residents were present. All BOD
members were present, Reva Berger, President, George Fusaro, Vice President, Nic
Foster, Finances, Tom Ruddy, Maintenance at large and Bobbie Spotora,

Secretary. There was no vote and no action was taken.
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